## YOUTH ALTAR SERVERS' TRAINING

## Registration is now available on-line!

- 1. Navigate to our parish web site: <a href="www.StLukeEueka.com">www.StLukeEueka.com</a>
- 2. On the HOME page select the TRAINING menu option.
- 3. On the TRAINING dropdown menu click on the "YOUTH SERVER (Youth Altar Server Training)" option
- 4. Follow the simple 4 step registration process!

## **MEMORANDUM**

**DATE:** Today until September 19, 2015!

FROM: Fr. Eugene Radosevich, Pastor

TO: Qualifying Youth of St. Luke's Parish

**SUBJECT:** Registering as and Youth Altar Server

I am asking that all youth boys and girls (i.e., Third Graders through Seniors in High School) who are Catholic and have received their First Holy Communion, will register to be trained as Youth Altar Servers.

Anticipating your registrations, God Bless you!